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Great Eastern Takaful celebrates Aidiladha at Kem Wardieburn 
 

5 August 2020, Kuala Lumpur – Great Eastern Takaful and Masjid Muhammad Al Fateh, 
Kem Wardieburn together celebrated Aidiladha by giving back to the community. Great 
Eastern Takaful had the opportunity to contribute two cows. 
 
Aidiladha also known as Hari Raya Qurban is a feast of unity, gratitude and love among 
people with lots of rizq (blessing) for sharing on this special occasion. As we know, 
Aidiladha commemorates Prophet Ibrahim’s faith towards Allah SWT commandments. 
 
Great Eastern Takaful Chief Executive Officer, Shahrul Azlan Shahriman who attended 
along with volunteers from the takaful company, said: “Alhamdulillah GETB managed to 
contribute qurban this year with the intention to distribute to the community in Kem 
Wardieburn on this blessed day. We are very honoured to work with representatives from 
Masjid Muhammad Al Fateh and Kem Wardieburn, Wangsa Maju to distribute qurban to 
families in need. Activities such as this is in line with our corporate values, which is to 
share with our community. 
 
“We would like to thank everyone at Kem Wardieburn for this opportunity to celebrate 
Aidiladha together,” Shahrul added. 
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